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NORTH ADAMS. MASS. 

August 16, 1947 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

Thank you very much for your report on our signal 
which you heard in Glastonbury on August 114th. Your log of 
program material heard is correct. 

860 on your dial 

We began operating on our regular schedule of sun- 
rise to sunset on August 7th. Your report is the first we have 
received from a daytime listener. We are very gratified to 
learn that our signal is reaching into Connecticut so well. 
All in all our coverage has greatly exceeded our expectations. 
An excellent ground system and transmitter location seems to 
be paying dividends. 

Thank you again for the report and kindest regards. 

Very truly yours, 

A.J. Kordalewski 
Chief Engineer 
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